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Carrier Notification 
SN91084241 
 
Date: September 27, 2004 
 
To: Completive Local Exchange Carriers (CLEC) 
 
Subject: CLECs – (Product/Service) - Bulk Migration Enhancement and Updates to Unbundled 

Network Element - Platform (UNE-P)/DS0 Wholesale Local Platform Service to UNE-Loop 
(UNE-L) Bulk Migration CLEC Information Package 

 
This is to advise that effective October 29, 2004, BellSouth will offer a Web-based Scheduling Tool 
enhancement to be used in conjunction with UNE-P/DS0 Wholesale Local Platform to UNE-L Bulk 
Migration process.  The Scheduling Tool will allow the CLEC to reserve due dates and number of lines 
to migrate by Central Office (CO) when planning for a Bulk Migration.   
 
The availability of the Scheduling Tool will make the BellSouth UNE-P to UNE-L Bulk Migration Project 
Notification form unnecessary, thus eliminating the intervals for the BellSouth Customer Care Project 
Manager and the CLEC to negotiate due dates.  Therefore, the Project Notification form will not be 
accepted as of October 29, 2004.   
 
The Scheduling Tool information and parameters as well as updates to the Interval section will be 
contained in the UNE-P/DS0 Wholesale Local Platform to UNE-L Bulk Migration CLEC Information 
Package, Version 4.  The CLEC Information Package will be updated and posted on October 15, 2004, 
and will be found on the BellSouth Interconnection Services Web site at: 
 

http://interconnection.bellsouth.com/guides/html/unes.html 
 
Please contact your BellSouth local support manager with any questions 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY PAM TIPTON FOR JERRY HENDRIX 
 
Jerry Hendrix – Assistant Vice President 
BellSouth Interconnection Services 
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